
 

Wednesday, 29th November  2017 

LIST OF STUDENTS SELECTED TO APPEAR FOR AN ENTRANCE EXAM FOR 

YEAR FOUR FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR ( 2018-2019 ) 

 

We hereby notify parents and /or  guardians of the candidates whose 

names appear on the following lists, that your child has been selected to sit 

an entrance examination in English & Mathematics for YEAR FOUR for the 

academic year 2018-2019. 

The entrance exam is scheduled to take place on SATURDAY, 9TH 

DECEMBER 2017 and all applicants are expected to report to the school at 

7:30 am sharp. There will be staff on hand to assist you on that morning. 

Please carry your own stationery/ water/ and a snack. Please send enough 

pencils/ an eraser/ crayons or colour pencils with your child. 

 

Kindly follow up the school website as portions have been uploaded. 

 

KINDLY NOTE THAT SITTING AN ENTRANCE EXAMINATION IN NO WAY GUARANTEES 

ADMISSION AS ENTRANCE TESTS ARE HIGHLY COMPETITIVE.  

We count on your understanding and we urge you to also keep your options open. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal ) 
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